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Pupils of the 
week 

Mrs Barker’s Class 

Izzy West 

Emily Townsley 

William Clay 

Charlie Tanfield 

Lottie Wheldon 

Felicity Juckes 

Holly Bonfield-Jones 

 

Home                          

discussion    

question          

Stan asked…What’s your 

favourite memory of this 

academic year and why? 

I’m sure you will all agree that RAFT members do an amazing job. 

Much of what they do is behind the scenes and never witnessed by 

others. They plan, organise, sort and get stuck into a multitude of jobs 

without a moan or a grumble. They do it because they care about 

making a difference for each and every child within the Roseberry family.                                

What we do see, however, is the fruits of their labours. The brand new play equipment, 

including an amazing new play ship on the lower playground, is evidence of the great job 

they do. This year, RAFT members have transformed playtimes for our children and for 

this I would like to say a MASSIVE thank you!                                                                                

We are so very lucky to have such dedication within our school family.   Mrs Channing  

D.F Motors                                                                                                                 
Motor engineers Est 1965   A family business that cares       

*Free pick up and delivery *Service and pre-MOT for all types of vehicle,            
including hybrid and electric cars  *Approved auto-diagnosis centre  *Ford and 

Peugeot parts always in stock  *Specialists in VW, Audi and Skoda servicing                             
*Tyres, batteries, exhausts etc supplied  *Bosch air conditioning specialist 
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Transition                                                                                                                                    

This week has been extremely exciting for current and future members of the Roseberry family.              

On Wednesday, our Year Six children started their three day transition period at Stokesley School - I’m 

sure they will all have had a brilliant time. We welcomed our new EYFS children and their parents into our 

school family this week, along with children from Marwood C of E VC Infant School who joined our Year 

Two children for a teddy bears’ picnic. They had a great time with their new friends, exploring their new       

surroundings and having fun!  On Thursday and Friday, it was all change, with children experiencing life 

in their new classes with their new teachers. What a brilliant week we’ve had! 

What an AMAZING performance!                                                  

Congratulations to Mrs Davies, Mr Moore and their    

classes for a brilliant performance of Ali Baba and the 

Bongo Bandits!                                                                          

The performance was full of fun and the children’s    

enthusiasm and enjoyment was clear for all to see.     

The props were as fabulous as ever, courtesy of Mr   

Murton’s creativity and huge thanks goes to adults at 

home for sourcing such colourful costumes.                  

As I watched the   children  perform, I felt immensely 

proud.                                                                                 

What  extraordinary children and staff we have at    

Roseberry! 

Congratulations to Erin, who came second with her team in her most      

recent horse event,  qualifying to compete in the next round of events. I 

felt very proud of her when she came to show me her rosettes on Tuesday! 

HUGE congratulations 

to everyone who has 

worked so hard to 

achieve Y6 SATS   

results that are in line 

with and above the 

national average this 

year! A brilliant result! 
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Restoration specialists. Resprays. Insurance work. 

Welding. Bodywork. Waxoyling. Free estimates.  

Tel: 01642 715894 or 07738430750 

                 autobodycraft@btinternet.com           

                                                                          www.autobodycraftstokesley.co.uk 

                             School Clubs    *Charge applies 
 Mon Tues Wed Thurs Fri 

Mrs Duffy (Lesley) Simon Carson 

Sports* 
Simon Carson Sports* Mrs Channing and                    

Mrs Murton 
Mark     

Cromack* 

No Homework Club! 

 

EYFS – Y6 Game Of 

Actual Life (GOAL) in 

the Lower School Hall  
(3.00pm –4.15pm) 

EYFS – Y6 Unique 

Sports the Lower 

School Hall          
(3.00pm –4.15pm) 

Y2 – Y6  Choir in the 

Lower Hall             

(12 – 12.30) 

Y1 – Y6     

Football 

(3.00 – 4.45) 

Mrs Little*  

At the moment, we don’t have any 

school sports teams. If you are              

interested in starting one, please let us 

know! 

 

   

 Y5 – Y6  Sewing in the ICT 

Suite in the Upper School 
(3.10pm – 5.00pm).  

 

  

 If you would like music instrumental tuition 

for your child, the North Yorkshire Music 

Hub website has lots of information about 

the service they provide. There is an online 

form to apply for lessons at: 

www.northyorkshiremusichub.co.uk 

Please note there is a charge for these      

lessons. 

Simon Carson 

Sports* 
 EYFS – Y6 Multi 

Skills in the Lower 

School Hall      
(3.00pm –4.15pm) 

Simon Carson Sports*   

 
EYFS – Y6 Dance/

Gymnastics in the Lower 

School Hall                 

(3.00pm –4.15pm) 

 15th am Roseberry’s Got Talent for the whole school  

17th Enquire Learning Trust music event in Yarm for selected choir members (letters have gone out already) 

18th 6pm Y6 leavers’ disco in the upper hall 

19th 9.15am Y6 Leavers’ service for whole school in the lower school hall - everyone welcome! 

19th Children may bring non electronic toys to school today (toys will remain their responsibility). We break up 

for the holiday at hometime – happy holiday! 

Congratulations to Amy, who did very well in her most recent gymnastics competition in South Durham.    

I am sure that Redcar Gym Club members were very proud of her achievements! 

Reports                                                                                                                               

You should have received your child’s annual school report today. We have changed the 

format slightly this year so that along with a description of your child’s personal qualities 

and their attainment in relation to national expectations, detailed information regarding 

what your child is able to do and what they need to work on in order to continue to make 

progress is included. Children in Year Two and Year Six will also have received their SATs 

results. Please don’t forget to return the parental reply slip, with comments! 


